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Dear participants,
Given the context of the COVID-19 pandemic caused by the SARS-CoV-2 virus, and all the uncertainties around the current

situation, I would like to inform you that at the moment we do not expect any issues related to the organization of TTP.10.

The event is still far away and all estimates so far suggest the epidemic circulation of the virus will not be a problem at that

time.

Currently, in Romania the number of cases is still low compared to other European countries and no fatalities were reported.

Overall, at the moment there is no need to consider cancelling your trip to Romania for August 2020.

We will keep you updated if the situation changes.

Best regards,
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